
Coolamon Central School 
      

Principal: Mr John Beer              
Deputy Principal:  Mr Kingsley Ireland 

                            
 
   

Coolamon Central School 
 

Principal:  Mr John Beer                                            
Deputy Principal:  Mr Kingsley Ireland  

 

                             

 

 
  
  

Caring is Central 
 

Caring is Central 
 

 
A quality school in which students are nurtured and their potential realised. 

 

75 Methul Street, Coolamon  NSW  2701    T (02)6927 3209     F(02)6927 3644     E coolamon-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 
A quality school in which students are nurtured and their potential realised. 

 

75 Methul Street, Coolamon  NSW  2701    T (02)6927 3209     F(02)6927 3644     E coolamon-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

26th March 2018 
Expression of Interest 

Year Six Shirts 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
As a part of Year Six’s final year in Primary at Coolamon Central School we are 
looking into having ‘Year 6’ shirts made. The shirts would have their year group’s 
names printed on the back and our school Crest on the front pocket. Students 
would be able to wear them on Fridays instead of their white school sports shirt.  
 
The Polo Shirts will be ordered from www.crocodilecreek.com.au if you are 
interested in looking at the website for more information.  
The Polo Shirts will cost $40.00, (price subject to change depending on how 
many we order). 
 
There will be another note sent home in the days to come that will ask for 
payment (once we finalise numbers), and sizing, (a sizing guide will be provided).  
 
Please fill out the slip below expressing your interest in purchasing a shirt, and 
return the slip to Miss Taylor by Friday 6th of April 2018. 
Warm Regards 
 
 
Annette Taylor      John Beer 
Classroom Teacher     Principal 

Expression of Interest 
Year Six Shirts 

Students Name: ______________________  
 
 Yes, I will purchase a ‘Year 6’ Polo shirt for $34.00-$44.00. 
 No, I will not be purchasing a ‘Year 6’ Polo shirt for $34.00-$44.00. 
 
Sign: ……………………………..  Date: …………… 
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